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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week in school with everyone working hard as usual.
Class Two Trip to The Welsh Mountain Zoo

Class Two had a fantastic trip to the Welsh Mountain Zoo this week. They thoroughly enjoyed the experience and learnt a lot! Their behaviour was impeccable throughout. Thank you to Mrs Shickell and Mrs Greenough for organising this experience.
Jump Up Day
This will take place on Wednesday 5th July. New Nursery will be invited into school for an afternoon session and parents/carers will be invited to a meeting after school. All children will visit their new classes and parents/carers of current Year 2 will have the opportunity to attend an information and Year Two Celebration Event. Children who are in Reception in September, will be invited into school for lunch on that day. 
Fun Day

We will be holding a Fun Day for pupils on Tuesday 11th July. There will be an inter-house Rounders Competition for the older pupils and games and activities for the whole school to enjoy.

Year 6 Leavers Service
This will take place at 9:30 am on Monday 17th July. Year Six parents/carers are invited to attend.

Leaver’s Meal
Year Six pupils will be visiting the Stamford Gate for their Leaver’s Meal on Tuesday 18th July. We thank all FOBS members for their support in funding this event.

Nurture Blanket
Our Nurture blanket is nearly complete. Thank you to everyone who has knitted and donated squares. Year Five and Six pupils are now helping to sew it together with the expert help of Mrs Roberts. Da iawn!

Local Artist

Creative Skills

Our local artist has been working with groups of older children and the results are amazing to see. This week the children have been sketching animals. When the art works are complete they will be displayed in school. 

Non- Uniform Donations

Thank you to everyone who has donated chocolates and sweets today. These will be used as prizes on our Fun Day afternoon. Many thanks!

Attendance
Reception: 78%
Class One: 96.1%
Class Two: 95.3%
Class Three: 99.4%
Whole School Attendance: 97.1%
 Criw Cymraeg Update
The Criw Cymraeg have lots of ‘syniad da’ to develop our Welsh. Da iawn.
Important Dates
School Closes to pupils on Wednesday 19th July at 3:15 pm. 

School Reopens on Monday 4th September.

Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Ymdrech da!
Good effort!

Rachel Critchell

Headteacher/Pennaeth
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